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The Premiere of "The Elevator Show Dubai"  

Rescheduled to September 12 - 14, 2022 

Dubai – The Elevator Show (TES) Dubai has been rescheduled to 

September 12-14, 2022, due to the exceptional circumstances regarding 

the COVID-19 pandemic and its effect on the international trade fair scene. 

This decision follows intense consultations between the organizers of the 

event, AFAG Messen und Ausstellungen GmbH and ELEVATOR WORLD, 

and the Dubai World Trade Centre, where the event will take place. 

Hundreds of trade fairs planned for 2020 were either cancelled or postponed 

until 2021, causing international trade fair venues to be fully booked next 

year. Rescheduling the trade fair was also necessary in view of the 

continuing fight against COVID-19, which includes ongoing travel restrictions 

and tighter social-distancing measures. 

In order to be able to offer TES, a new, promising platform for the elevator 

industry in this region, the best possible alternative was to reschedule the 

premiere for 2022. 

As the first international industry event in the region, TES now offers a 

perfect opportunity of doing business and networking with global 

manufacturers, suppliers, installers, planners, developers, architects, 

engineers and investors. 
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Dear journalists and editorial staff representatives! 

Thank you very much for your interest in our press releases! If you no longer 

wish to receive press information from AFAG Messen und Ausstellungen GmbH 

in the future, we regret this, but will immediately remove you from the 

distribution list. Please send us a short e-mail to presse@afag.de or reply to this 

letter. If you have any further question  please do not hesitate to contact us by 

phone at +49 (0) 821 - 5 89 82 143. Your AFAG press team! 


